
HPMS E-Mail  
 
 
 
 
 
Date:   August 15, 2023 
 
Subject:  Upcoming Enterprise User Administration Front-End Interface (EUA/EFI) Outages 

 

Message from the CMS Office of Information Technology:  

If you make EUA/EFI updates on Saturday, August 19 or Saturday, August 26 between 9:00 
a.m. and 9:00 p.m. ET, your changes won’t be saved due to testing outages. 

You’ll need to resubmit your changes in EUA/EFI including: 

• Password updates 

• Requests to modify job codes 

• Other EUA/EFI updates 

Questions about this email should be directed to the CMS IT Service Desk at either 1-800-562-
1963 or 410-786-2580.  

 


